
Never more than 16 passengers ? Local  Leaders ? Inspired Experiences ? Authent ic Accommodat ions ? Meals That  Mat ter 

Discover off-the-beaten-path Greek culture on the island of Crete. Picturesque gorges and cliffs dive into sapphire 
water, complementing the ancient ruins left behind from the former empires of Europe. We?ll learn the ins and outs 

of everything that makes Cretan culture so legendary.

Authent ic Crete



* Club Adventures powered by AAA Exclusive Vacations is a dba of Member Select Vacations LLC. AAA Exclusive Vacations does not assume responsibility for any errors or omissions in the content of the offers displayed. Rates quoted are per person, based 

on double occupancy and is current at t ime of print. Rate will vary based on departure date and is subject to availability. Unless otherwise specified on the it inerary, air transportation, optional tours, gratuit ies for tour guides and items of personal nature are 

excluded from price. Travel insurance is not included in the package price. Proof of appropriate travel insurance coverage must be provided prior to departure. AAA Exclusive Vacations reserves the right to change or cancel it ineraries, hotels, and other 

components whenever it is deemed necessary. If this occurs, every effort will be made to offer alternate dates, hotels or other tour components. If you purchase an air-inclusive program, your airfare will be quoted inclusive of fuel, taxes and fees. Air is 100% 

nonrefundable once booked. To receive a full set of Club Adventures terms and conditions, visit clubadventures.com/ terms or call (844) 205-6226. Other restrictions apply. CST#2125005-50 

Day 6: Chania Today, write your own adventure! Wander through the 
streets of Chania and walk along the waterfront, or perhaps a day at the 
beach is in order. If you want to get active, there is an opportunity to 
throw on your hiking boots for an adventure through Sarakina cave, 
which ends with embracing the tastier side of Crete on a food and wine 
tasting tour. Whatever you choose, your memories are sure to last a 
lifetime. Make the most of your last dinner in Crete with a final meal with 
your Local Leader and new friends! (b, d)

Day 7: Chania This morning we say goodbye to Crete! Depart anytime, 
taking time to reminisce about great memories. Don't want the 
adventure to end? Hop on to our Greece: Island Discovery tour to uncover 
more hidden gems in the Aegean, or head to Athens for an exploration of 
the city! (b)

Day 1: Heraklion Kalimera ?  welcome to Crete! Arrive in Heraklion and 
find your way to the hotel before venturing out to begin your adventure.  
Meet your Local Leader and fellow travelers this evening then hit the 
town for your first evening out in Crete!

Day 2: Heraklion This morning we discover authentic Crete with our 
Insider Expert. Together, we stroll through back alleys and beautiful 
pathways to downtown Heraklion. Check out hidden highlights and taste 
Cretan cuisine at a local market, all while learning more about the history 
that made Crete what it is today. We head to Knossos Palace, an 
archaeological site of what is thought to be Europe's oldest city. This 
evening we take some time to explore Heraklion ?  unscripted! (b)

Day 3: Heraklion Today we venture to the Dikti Mountains in eastern 
Crete and immerse ourselves in traditional Cretan culture. Connect with 
locals to learn more about their heritage while enjoying the stunning 
panoramic views from the ancient villages that dot the mountainside. 
Relax under an ancient plane tree and sip locally made coffee before 
traveling deeper into the fertile Lasithi Plateau. Later,  we explore the 
Diktaean Cave ?  the Cave of Zeus. (b)

Day 4: Heraklion > Chania This morning we enjoy the stunning Cretan 
landscape on a short hike through Agiofarago Gorge. Weather permitt ing, 
our hike leads us down to a local fishing boat that takes us back to the 
charming village of Matala, where we enjoy lunch before exploring the 
area. After we've soaked up enough Cretan sun, we head to an organic 
winery to taste how this terrain creates unique wines. (b, l)

Day 5: Chania Today, we explore Chania ?  a melting pot of cultures and 
architecture, beautifully framed by sparkling water. Discover authentic 
Crete by exploring ancient ruins sprinkled throughout the city as well as 
digging into local delicacies on our walking tour. Enjoy the rest of the day 
unscripted. (b) 6 breakfasts, 1 lunch, 1 dinnerMEALS

ACTIVITY LEVEL 2

7 Days /  6 NightsTOUR LENGTH

From $2,499 per person*

Single Supplement: From $375

TOUR COST

Ready? Let's Go!

2021 DATES  July: 3, 31

August : 28

September: 11, 25

October: 9, 23

Real Travel . Real Adventure.
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